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Lancaster Parking Authority 
30 W. Orange St., Lanc, PA. 17603 
Office hours: M-F, 7:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 
717-299-0907  
 

Questions or comments? 
Contact LPA Executive Director Larry J. Cohen  
lcohen@lancasterparkingauthority.com  
or 717-299-0907 
Lancasterparkingauthority.com 
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 LancasterParkingAuthority.com 

 
 Juror Parking Dates 

 
Jurors will be parking in Prince 
Street Garage on these dates, 
which could delay exiting.  
 

March:   11, 16, 8, 23, 25, 30 

April:      2, 6, 8, 13, 15, 20 

May:      4, 6, 11, 13, 18, 20 

Spring 2020 

New Christian Street Garage Construction Underway 

Prince Street Garage Adds Pay Machines 
Pay machines have been installed in the street-level lobbies of the Prince 
Street Garage to allow daily visitors to pay for parking before returning to 
their vehicles. They will aid in faster exiting from the garage. 
 
This is the latest change to enhance customer service in the garage, said 
Larry J. Cohen, executive director. Other upgrades include the upgrading 
and opening of all four exit lanes, new signage, restriping, and the  
installation of Electric Vehicle (EV) charging stations. 
 
Daily parkers can find one pay machine on the street-level Orange St.  
elevator lobby and the second on the street-level elevator lobby by the 
Orange St./Binn Park entrance. Parkers should take care to remember to 
their ticket with them and pay for parking before returning to their  
vehicles. Then, they insert their paid ticket at the exit lane machine to get 
out of the garage. 

 
Donate your change to help Power Packs Project  
distribute weekend meals to children who receive  
reduced or free lunches at school. 
 
“Change for Lancaster Change,” is an LPA program to 
help local non-profits. Donations are collected  in  
re-purposed parking meters in Penn Square and Prince 
St. garage lobbies. Larry  Cohen, right, presented a 
$500 check to Joe Arthur, left, for the 2019 collection 
for the Central Pennsylvania Food Bank. 

Change for Local Non-Profits 

Demolition of the old structures has been completed, and the new $30 million Christian Street Garage in Ewell  
Plaza is underway. It will include the Lancaster Public Library, retail and event spaces, and public parking. It is  
expected to open mid-2021. 

https://www.powerpacksproject.org/

